
From: Pixler, Reid (USAAZ) [Reid.Pixler@usdoj.gov ] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2011 3:42 PM 
To: 1 	 ATF 
CC:: 	 ATF 	 Hurley, Emory (USAAZ) 
Subject: Fast & Furious 

I have been asked to make certain the appropriate people at ATF are advised that the weapons seized as part 

of the Fast and Furious case, which have been subject to the request for delay of the Administrative Notice, 

are advised we intend to file these weapons as a civil forfeiture action. That is, a civil forfeiture complaint will 

be filed and Noticing will not be required. Please assist me by making certain this message gets to the correct 

unit at ATF. 

I will also need your assistance to put this complaint together. I also would greatly appreciate a review of the 

work product before it is submitted to the senior staff at this office. 

Thanks 

Reid 

AZ0267742 

DOJ-FF-45240 


	Page 1

